
Arnie Cooper


From: Arnie Cooper


Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 9:37 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Revised Alabama forecast


Dear Julie,


I'm just trying to figure out what motivated you to participate in covering for the president's inability to


admit that he made a mistake.


This is really disappointing. I never expected NOAA to become a political organization.


Thanks for reading...


Sent from my mobile



	Revised Alabama forecast

